
SPAAR Meeting 
October 7, 2024 
 Zoom Meeting 

 
Attendance:  Tom Aument, Louise Aument, Larry Gerlach, Bruce Canino, Dan Weinhold, Glenn 
Feveryear, Rita Feveryear, Eric Dorward 
 
Treasurer Report:  Balance on September 9, 2024 -  $2099.00 
       Donations for Rick’s rockets -                    280.00 
       Portapot donation                       50.00 
       Trailer storage        150.00 
       Current Balance                                           2279.00 
 
   We currently have 57 membership units. 
 
Section Advisor:  Reminder from NAR that all sections should be practicing launch safety procedures, 
especially around parking areas. 
 
 
Competition:  2025 NRC is still open.  Events are:  1/2 A Streamer Duration, 1/2 A Altitude, A Payload 

Altitude, B Rocket Glider Duration, B Helicopter Duration, D Dual Egg Lofting Altitude , ¼ A Flex Wing. 

 The Carl McLawhorn Competition will be held October 12-13,2024 in Grove City, PA.  There is an M 
motor impulse limit and a sport launch altitude limit of 3000’.  This is the last contest for the year. 
 
Web:  No report 
 
New Business:  Glenn reminded the club that this is the time of year when we made a donation to 
Friends of Ft. Halifax for the use of their portapot.  It was suggested and passed that a donation of $125 
will be sent to the Friends of Ft. Halifax. 
 
Tom reported that he was contacted by a rocket club at Penn State Harrisburg  asking about joining our 
club.  Do they have to join as individuals or can they join as a club?  Tom will gather more information 
from his contact before a decision is made. 
 
Larry reminded us that a 2025 calendar draft needs to be done for the next meeting.  
 
The next launch is this Saturday, October 12 at Manor Middle (Hambright) from 1 – 4 PM. 
 


